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2% UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-WHITEWATER
wmw Z 800 West Main Street, Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190-1790

December 11, 1991

3M
3M BUILDING SERVICE & CLEANING DEPT
ST PAUL MN 55144-1000

Dear Sir or Madam,

The federal Hazard Communication Standard, 29 CFR 1910.1200 and
Wisconsin Employees’ Right to Know Law state that Material Safety
Data Sheets (MSDS) must be supplied to customers at the time of the
initial shipment. It is further required that MSDS be readily
available to our employees upon request.

In order that we may fulfill this legal obligation, I am requesting
that your firm supplies us with the MSDS for BRUSH’N BEGONE AND
TROUBLE SHOOTER. I would appreciate receiving the MSDS within 15
days. Please mail to:

Risk Management Office

UW-Whitewater

Library Room 2008

Whitewater, WI 53190. .

If in your opinion your product(s) do not require a MSDS as outlined
in the 29 CFR 1910.1200, please advise us in writing within 15 days.

Thank you for your cooperation. We would also appreciate receiving
any future updates to the MSDS.

Sincerely yours, = : p ; )
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Joyce Kilby, Direct )
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